
Policy for Receiving Sponsorship or Financial Support from a 

Pharmaceutical Company 

 

1. Because the Inattentive ADHD Coalition (IADHDC) believes the most effective treatment of 

ADHD is medication, we accept sponsorships or financial donations from pharmaceutical 

companies that market and sell medications approved by the FDA for the treatment of ADHD.  

 

2. IADHDC’s written or spoken content will not be influenced or modified in any way by accepting 

sponsorships or financial donations from pharmaceutical companies as described in #1. 

 

3. IADHDC will not promote one pharmaceutical company over another. 

 

4. The Board of Directors will review the details of sponsorships or financial donations proposed by 

pharmaceutical companies prior to accepting. 

 

5. Per IADHDC’s Conflict of Interest Policy, no board member shall receive anything of value from a 

pharmaceutical company that we accept sponsorship or donations from. 

 

Approved by the board on March 2, 2022 


